CANADIAN SUZUKI TEACHERS

We're happy to share the following information with you!

WEBSITE

WWW.CANADIANSUZUKINEWSLETTER.ORG

Our website was designed to facilitate communication between Canadian Suzuki teachers and will continue to evolve as we go forward to add information as needed.

Check out some of the items we've worked on so far and send your feedback to us so we can continue to connect!

QUESTIONNAIRE

Designed for Canadian Suzuki teachers to submit feedback and information regarding their current studios, how the pandemic has affected their teaching, and how we can continue to support our Suzuki communities from coast to coast.

FORMS

EVENTS

Do you have any events coming up in your community?

Submit them through our events form on the website to be added to our calendar and featured on social media.

TEACHER DEVELOPMENT

Waiting to take another unit of teacher training? Or would you like to refresh your Unit 1 skills? Complete the form and let us know what training you're looking for, and we will connect with Canadian teacher trainers to provide what is most needed for our communities.

Being able to participate in online courses has made training more accessible for many!

VOLUNTEERS

COMMITTEES

DEIA, VISIONING, E-NEWSLETTER, SOCIAL MEDIA AND COMMUNICATIONS

Please come and join other volunteers on our committees, including the Diversity Equity Inclusion and Accessibility Committee, and the National Visioning Committee.

Both committees are working to address specific Canadian issues within the SAA.

E-NEWSLETTER REPRESENTATIVES AND EDITORS

Join our e-Newsletter Volunteer team and assist us in developing our bi-annual e-Newsletter. Representatives and Editors (in both official languages) are responsible for reading over articles and approving them as part of our editing process.

DID YOU KNOW?

By mailing a cheque to the SAA office, Canadian SAA members can pay their annual membership fees in CAD funds?

The Suzuki Association of Ontario (SAO) is a chapter organization of the Suzuki Association of the Americas that anyone across Canada can join. The SAO has negotiated a special deal with leading

insurance brokers Front Row to offer to active members a discount on their instrument insurance. More information can be found on their website https://suzukiontario.org/.

The SAO will be running an online conference the weekend of November 13-14, 2021 for both SAO members and non-members alike. They will be offering both a student day and a teacher day with guest teachers and speakers from around the globe.